

June 9, 2010

Via Email (ray@rjtauto.com)

Mr. Raymond Tartaglione 101 Westmoreland Avenue White Plains, NY 10606

Re:

Appearance at City Hall

Dear Mr. Tartaglione,

At previous City Council meetings, you have brought people dressed in inappropriate attire, including persons wearing masks. Please be advised that individuals appearing with his/her face covered will not be permitted to enter City Hall.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Kristen Kelly WUSON
Kristen Kelley Wilson

City of Rye

Interim Corporation Counsel

cc: Jordan Glass, Esq. (via email: <u>iglass1@gmail.com</u>)